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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that for reasons of health and safety, the last day of the 

summer term will be Thursday 16th July 2020. 

 

This is unfortunately necessary for deep cleaning to take place before any reorganization 

of classrooms at school and to allow us to react to any new guidance issued by the 

Government. This will help us to ensure our school is ready to welcome the children back 

in September. 

 

We hope that letting you know this well in advance helps you to make any 

necessary arrangements for childcare and we apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause. I look forward to welcoming you all back to school on 

Thursday 3rd September 2020. 

 

Please continue to check our school’s Twitter account and our school website for any 

updates especially regarding the full opening of the school in September. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and, as always, should you have any questions or 

require any further support, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

  

Best wishes and take care, 

 

James Wright 

 

Head of School 
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